Although Halloween has passed, we’re still in for a special treat at the upcoming meeting of the New Mexico Mycological Society. On November 11th, noted photographer and mycogypsy Taylor Lockwood will visit Albuquerque on his the homeward stretch of his cross-country speaking tour.
  Taylor will present “Spirits of the Forest,” revealing his world-wide search for bioluminescent mushrooms, his photo that got into National Geographic Magazine, and many other photos and stories as well.
  We will travel with Taylor across the globe to hunt and find the most beautiful bioluminescent mushrooms in countries such as Brazil, China, Madagascar, New Zealand, Australia, and America.
  Taylor Lockwood’s thirty year career in mushroom photography has given him stories from most parts of the globe, and some of the most alluring images of mushrooms ever taken.
Remember that NMMS’ November meeting will be on the SECOND Tuesday of the month. The program is scheduled to begin at 7:oo PM, so please arrive early a be prepared to enjoy the program at 7. 
The meeting will occur at the NM Museum of Natural History and MAY be held in the Museum’s Multi-Purpose Room, where NMMS usually holds its Albuquerque meetings. However, NMMS VP Chris Enright is working with the Museum with the hope of using an area more suitable for Taylor’s presentation. When you arrive at the museum and enter through the front glass doors on the northeast corner of the building, expect a sign or greeter explaining where the meeting will take place.
NMMS Meeting with special guest Taylor Lockwood
New Mexico Museum of Natural History
  1801 Mountain Rd NW in Albuquerque
Tuesday, 11 November 2o14, 7:oo PM (arrive early)

A meeting description and link to Taylor’s Program Flyer are available on the NMMS Website: www.NewMexicoMyco.net/Meetings .

NMMS members can post and read comments by logging in to the Members Forum: http://newmexicomyco.org/content/nmms-meeting-11-nov-2014-abq .
I am sending this message to NMMS, NAMA, and 4cmc members who reside in NM. I realize that Albuq is a long way for some of you to travel, particularly for a meeting on a Tuesday evening. However, this is an opportunity of which you might want to be informed.
Thank you. We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday the 11th.
David Wallis
